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Announcement of Record of Decision and  

Update of Administrative Record
 
 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (“DHEC”) 
approved the Remedial Action Record of Decision (“ROD”) on May 3, 2007 for 
the Former Florence MGP Site (“Site”).   The Site’s ROD explains, among other 
things, the Department’s selected cleanup alternative.  DHEC will oversee the 
removal of contaminated soils, the treatment of offsite groundwater, and the 
monitoring of groundwater in and around the Site.  Deed restrictions will be placed 
on the property, which will limit the future reuse of the Site property.  SCANA 
Services, Inc. will develop the Remedial Design, which will detail the step-by-step 
activities outlined in the ROD.  The actual onsite cleanup activities are expected to 
begin in September 2007.     
 
DHEC further announces that the Administrative Record for the Site will be 
updated to include the ROD, which will be available at the Florence County 
Library at 509 South Dargan Street, Florence, SC, on or around May 11, 2007.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above information, please 
contact the Site’s Project Manager:  
 
    Lucas Berresford  
    SCDHEC-L&WM  
    2600 Bull St. 
    Columbia, SC  29201 
    803-896-4071  
    berresjl@dhec.sc.gov 
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